
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro  

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

United States House of 

Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515  

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

United States House of 

Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $2,000,000 in community project funding for the New Haven Community Crisis 

Response Team (NH-CCRT). 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of New Haven located at 

165 Church Street New Haven, CT 06510. 

 

The funding would be used to implement the New Haven Community Crisis Response 

Team (NH-CCRT), which is a mobile crisis team program that will be integrated into 

the 911 and non-emergency dispatch system, and the human services network in the 

region. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in 

this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rosa L. DeLauro 

Member of Congress 


